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With summer winding down, it might seem like the fun family outdoor events that 
made summer so enjoyable are nowhere to be found.   But we have some good news 
for you! 
 
Join Newton Theatre Company at the Hyde Playground Bandshell, 90 Lincoln Street 
in Newton Highlands, for a one-time performance of Junie B. Jones Smells Something 
Fishy on Sunday, September 16 at 4 p.m. (Rain date: Sunday, September 23rd at 4 
pm).  This performance is free and does not require tickets. 
 
Back by popular demand, Junie B. and her crew are brought to life to tell the 
hilarious adventures, and sometimes misadventures, of Junie as she tries to find the 
perfect pet to bring to school for Pet Day in Kindergarten.   
 
The show is guaranteed to have the whole family in stitches.   Don’t miss out on the 
opportunity to make summer last just a little bit longer- come see the show and stay 
for a special meet and greet with the cast after! 
 
For more information, go to newtontheatrecompany.com. 
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